7.7 MEMBERSHIP DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE - Report to Board of Directors - November 6, 2018

The Association of Florida Colleges
Membership Development Committee

With the support of all Chapters, the Membership Development Committee successfully
recruited additional members to strengthen our chapters and increase revenue for the
Association. Our call to action was well received and many found the Membership

development workshop successful as participants walked away with answers to questions and
tangible goals and resources.

As we bring this year to a close, we will continue to recruit members regardless of the reward
and recognition provided by the AFC office. As Chapters lose members to retirement, they will
be encouraged to consider retiree and lifetime membership options. Remember, Membership

is everyone’s responsibility...AFC is all about support, reward and encouragement. We are the
VILLAGE!!!

Thank you to Dr. Tunjarnika Coleman=Ferrell and Ms, Marsha Kiner for your outstanding

Leadership and guidance this year. Also, a special thank you to the new AFC team members
and the AFC Executive Board.

Special-Thanks to'the Dream Team - 2018 Membership Development Committee:

Christy Van Griswold
Florida State College at Jacksonville

Mark Ross
College of Central Florida

Greg Harris
Polk State College

Katie Profeta
Indian River State College

Wanda Curtiss

2018 Membership Development Chairperson




